

1st November 2023

Pilton Bluecoat Church of England Academy Pilton Barnstaple

By email: hsmith@piltonblue.devon.sch.uk

Dear Children,

EX31 1JU

On behalf of the staff and trustees of Freedom Community Alliance, I am writing to express our heart-felt thanks to you all at Pilton Bluecoat Church of England Academy for your donation of groceries and a coat, given as part of our harvest appeal.

We have been blown away once again this year by the kindness and generosity of individuals, churches, schools and other organisations including yourselves and I want to tell you just how much it means to us to have the support of so many in the work that we do.

Please be assured of our commitment to use your donation well within our Day Centre where in the last 6 months we have seen more than 4800 visits and provided more than 3500 hot meals to those who are finding life difficult in so many ways.

The demand for our services continues to grow as do the challenges we face in caring for our Day Centre visitors and the residents that occupy the 51 bed spaces in our supported housing properties and who, may otherwise be homeless. So to have your support is a huge encouragement and blessing to us.

If you or someone from your group/organisation would like to be included in an email circulation list of supporters who receive a twice-a-year update on developments within FCA then simply do drop an email to info@freedomcommunityalliance.org.uk and we will be glad to add you.

Thank you again, for your continued and faithful support. We think you are amazing!

God bless/you.

Roger Bartlett

Operations Manager